Office of Board of Selectmen

143 Main Street, P.O. Box 310, Belmont, New Hampshire 03220-0310 ;
Telephone: (603) 267-8300 Fax: (603) 267-8327 !

Selectmen’s Non-Meeting Minutes
Monday, September 19, 2022, 10:30 a.m.
Belmont Mill
Tioga Meeting Room

Present were Chairman Ruth Mooney, Selectman Jon Pike, Selectman Claude Patten, Jr.,
TA Alicia lipson, Assessing Admin Colleen Akerman, and Code Enforcement Officer Mark
Ekberg. Also present was Attorney Joe Driscoll from the Mitchell Municipal Group.

The Board, Code Enforcement Officer (CEQ) Mark Ekberg and Attorney Joe Driscoll
discussed the status and progress on a number of properties with code violations.

There was discussion about the cost to pursue violations and the importance of
upholding Zoning regulations in Town. CEQ Ekberg will provide additional documentation as
requested by Attorney Driscoll. Attorney Driscoll will update CEO Ekberg with the most recent
letters that were sent out by his office, as requested by Chairman Ruth Mooney.

It was the consensus of the Board to proceed with going to court on one property, and
sending letters from the lawyer on four additional properties.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:15 am.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 am.
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